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PRIME MINISTER’S AWARDS: DEADLINE EXTENDED! 
Canada’s educators are showing unparalleled resilience and commitment to students 
in the face of COVID-19. If you know an educator who has gone above and beyond, 
nominate them for a Prime Minister’s Award for Teaching Excellence, Teaching 
Excellence in STEM, or Excellence in Early Childhood Education. The deadline has 
been extended until April 21, 2022; more information can be found at 
https://ic.gc.ca/eic/site/pmate-ppmee.nsf/eng/home 
 

CANADIAN TEACHERS’ FEDERATION is seeking nominations for 
teachers interested in sitting on their advisory 
committees: 
 Diversity and Human Rights 
 French as a First Language 
 Indigenous Education 
 Status of Women 
 Teaching Profession 

Members are appointed for a two-year term ending 
June 30, 2024 and meet a minimum of three to four 
times per school year via web conference at times 
agreed upon by members. Whenever possible, 
Advisory Committees hold one face-to-face meeting, 
usually in February, in Ottawa (and linked to other 
relevant meetings). 
 

UpstartED, AN EDUCATIONAL NON-
PROFIT, has been collaborating with schools in the 
Yukon on their fully subsidized, experiential learning 
You(th) Explore program. The curriculum-aligned program aims to empower youth to 
be change-makers through focusing on social-emotional learning, civic engagement, 
and entrepreneurship. The learning journey is comprised of three modules, delivered 
through pre-recorded online materials, and a You(th) Explore box that contains 
workbooks and tactile tools delivered to each student! 
If interested in learning more, please contact Yasemin, Education Community 
Builder, at yasemin@upstarted.org. 
 

SAVE THE DATES!  
Bylaw Amendments    March 25 
AGM      April 23    
 

 

 

AGM is April 23 
Save the date! 

 
The Executive has decided to 
hold the AGM as an online 

meeting once again.  
Although there have been 
restrictions lifted, there is 
still risks associated with 

large gatherings. 
 

Bylaw motions will be 
circulated next week. 

 
Watch for the registration 

details in the coming weeks. 
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